Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, P.C. 20515

June 26, 1975

RECEIVED

JUN 30 1975

LAB OF PHYSIOLOGICAL

Dr. Henry Blackburn
School of Public Health
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Conferring

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for your letter concerning the Bauman Amendment to the National Science Foundation Authorization bill.

I'm pleased to be able to report that the bill Congress sent to the President does not include the Bauman provision for Congressional review of NSF grants. The legislation now awaits the President's approval.

With best wishes.

Donald M. Fraser